
Serving you since 1921 

With employees who live and work in your community 

Lincoln Login February  
2012 

LINCOLN TELEPHONE COMPANY, INC. 

Telemarketers to Honor Do-Not-Call List  
Registrations Indefinitely 

 
 

The Federal Communications Commission has amended its rules to require 
telemarketers to honor registrations with the National Do-Not-Call Registry 
indefinitely.  The previous rules provided that registrations would expire 
after five years.  
This rule change serves to minimize the inconvenience to customers having to 
reregister their phone numbers every five years and furthers the underlying 
goal of the Registry to protect consumer privacy rights.  You can register your 
phone  number for free, and you may remove your number from the list at any 
time.  Please note, however, that the Do-Not-Call registry does not prevent all 
unwanted calls.  It does not cover the following: 
 Calls from organizations with which you have established a business  
      relationship; 
 Calls for which you have given prior written permission; 
 Calls which are not commercial or do not include unsolicited  
      advertisements; 
 Calls by or on behalf of tax-exempt non-profit organizations. 
Subscribers may register their residential telephone number, including wire-
less numbers, on the national Do-Not-Call registry by telephone or by internet 
at no cost.  Consumers can register online for the national Do-Not-Call registry 
by going to www.donotcall.gov.  To register by telephone, consumers may call 
1-888-382-1222: for TTY call 1-866-290-4236.  You must call from the phone 
number you wish to register. 

Lack of willpower and drive cause more failures 

than lack of intelligence and ability. 

       ~ Harry Banks 



 

PLEASE REMEMBER… 
 

When plowing snow this winter, keep 
an eye out for our Green Telephone 
Pedestals.  If you would like us to 
mark them for 
you, please  
call 362-4216. 

January Round Up Amount of 
$161.51 went to the 

Lincoln Fire Department. 
Thanks to all who participate! 

 

REMEMBER: 
New Construction:  Bring your plans to the 

telephone company during the winter months and 

we will engineer your phone & & cable tv for you  

FREE of charge!   

 

CALL 811 

BEFORE YOU DIG! 

Pay your Phone Bill  with your Visa or Master Card 

 

You can pay your Lincoln Telephone Bill with your Visa or  

Master Card right over the phone.  All you need is your bill,  

credit card number, and expiration date.   

It’s that easy!  

We can also set up your account so it is billed to your Visa 

or MasterCard on the 10th of each month. 

Call 362-4216 for more details.  

Computer Problems… 
Call Tech Support,  

Anytime at 368-5505 
They are available 24/7   

This is considered a local call. 

***Warning*** 
Lincoln Telephone does not contact 

customers via E-Mail!  Never give your 

username or password to anyone! 

 

President’s Day 
February  

20th 

People can succeed at almost  
anything for which they have  
unlimited enthusiasm. 
    ~Charles Schwab 


